
 

 

Court Solutions Consultations 

 

The National Center for State Courts (NCSC) will be providing its free consulting service, “The Doctor Is In 

/ Court Consulting Solutions,” during the MAACM Annual Conference in Atlantic City, New Jersey on 

Monday through Wednesday, October 3rd through 5th! We can provide you, or a court team, with 30 to 

60 minutes of consultation with one of our experienced court management consultants. Our experts can 

meet with you to discuss court administration, human resource, or court management issues. Please see 

the information below if you would like to schedule an in-person, remote, or hybrid discussion with our 

consultants. Potential topic areas for your personalized consulting appointment include: 

➢ Access, Fairness, and Privacy 

➢ Behavioral Health 

➢ Caseflow and Calendar Management 

➢ Change Management 

➢ Child Welfare 

➢ Community Engagement 

➢ Continuous Quality Improvement 

➢ Court Evaluations 

➢ Court Facilities and Space Planning 

➢ Court Organization Studies 

➢ Court Performance Measurement 

➢ Court Security Assessments 

➢ Criminal Justice 

➢ Diversion and Minimizing Criminal Justice Involvement 

➢ Eviction Diversion Programs 

➢ Family Engagement 

➢ Family and Juvenile Courts 

➢ Justice System Response to Mental Illness 

➢ Juvenile Justice 

➢ Language Access 

➢ Leadership and Governance 

➢ Mental Health and Competency 

➢ Performance Measures 



➢ Problem-Solving Court Evaluations 

➢ Process Improvement / Workflow 

➢ Relations with Justice System Partners 

➢ Relations with Local Funding Authorities 

➢ Remote Workforce 

➢ Screening and Assessment 

➢ Strategic Planning 

➢ Technology Assessments and Reengineering 

➢ Trauma-Informed Practices 

➢ Virtual / Hybrid Hearings 

 

Prior to the event, please select a discussion topic and contact Mr. Kent David Kelly at kkelly@ncsc.org to 

arrange a meeting. Pre-scheduled meetings will be held at a location to be disclosed on site. Please note 

that sessions and availability are limited. We look forward to hearing from you! 

mailto:kkelly@ncsc.org

